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18th September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers – Y6 
 
Please find attached documents from the National Child Measurement Programme. They 
are coming into school to carry out the annual measurements of pupils in Year 6 during the 
autumn term (the exact date will be added to the website calendar in due course). 
 
If you would like your child to be part of this there is nothing that you need to do. If you 
wish to withdraw your child from this, you must return the attached form to the class 
teacher by Friday 3rd October 2025.   If replying by email, please send to:  
 

 
 
Many thanks. 
Admin Department 
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